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26 February 2024

Year 2 singing at the EMS Partnership Music Festival

Dear Parents

Every year, Enfield Music Service runs music festivals for schools to join. These are always at

local schools and they are not a concert, but an opportunity to sing with other children and

perform a song for them too.

We have had to split the year group this time so that the host schools have enough space for

us, so it will be as follows:

Kingfisher class:Monday 18 March at West Grove Primary School travelling by bus.

Robin and Woodpecker classes: walking to Merryhills School on Tuesday 19 March.

The festival on Monday begins at 10.15am so we will be walking, leaving school at 9.20am to

catch the 125 bus from Green Dragon Lane. Children can take their morning snack with

them. Ernest and I will be going on this trip.

The festival lasts an hour. Children will return to school in time for lunch.

The festival on Tuesday lasts one hour but starts at 10.30am. Children may also take their

morning snack with them. Georgie and Ceren will be going on this trip.

If you would like to volunteer to help bring the children to and from the festival, please reply

using the form attached. Please be aware that if you have a child in Robin or Woodpecker

who has a sibling in Tiger or Puma class, their clarinet concert is at 9:15am in the Main Hall

on Tuesday 18 March, which clashes with the music festival, so you may wish to stay for

that instead.

Thank you for your support and for replying to the ParentMail.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Hagen

Music Coordinator


